Republic of the Philippines
& Department of Environment and Natural Resources
: MIMAROPA Region
e COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
—— By the National Highway, Poblacion, Taytay, Palawan 5312
Mobile: 0926-505-9335 TM 0912-171-3889 TNT

Email: cenrotaytay@denr.gov.ph

September 23, 2021

MEMORANDUM
FOR 3 The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region
1515 L & S Building, by Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
THRU : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The OIC-Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT LETTER- INQUIRY OF MR. DONALD OLSON
Respectfully forwarding is the letter dated September 16, 2021 of Mr. Donald Olson
relative to his inquiry on the status of the Motion to Release his One (1) unit Isuzu EIf 150
(white) apprehended by the personnel of this Office last February 2, 2021 at So. Lamoro,
Barangay Pasadefia, El Nido, Palawan (copy attached).

Please be informed that the final report on the administrative proceedings relative to
the matter was already forwarded to your Office for review and evaluation.

Please information, record and further instruction.

ALANMC VALLE
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MIMAROPA Region

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
National Highway, Poblacion, Taytay, Palawan 5312

September 16, 2021

Engr. Allan Valle
CENRO - Taytay
Palawan

LETTER OF INQUIRY
Sir,
Greetings!

I am writing this letter to inquire and/or follow up the “Motion to Release Vehicle”
I filed last August 3, 2021, of one (1) unit Izuzu EIf 150 (white) apprehended by the
personnel of your good office for allegedly violating P.D. 705 last February 2, 2021 at So.
Lamoro, Barangay Pasadefia, El Nido, Palawan.

On August 11, 2021, I received a response to the motion stating that the above
motion will be forwarded to the Office of Regional Executive Director for review and
evaluation. However, upon checking at the Office of Regional Executive Director on
September 12, 2021, the same was not yet forwarded. Hence, this inquiry.

I appreciate your response about this matter.

Thank you. @

DONALD OLSON
Affiant

SUBCRIBED AND SWORN TO before me this 16 day of September 2021 in El
Nido, Palawan, Philippines, affiant exhibiting to me his competent evidence of identity by
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